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Amendment to Agreement with the Los Angeles County Service Authority for Freeway
Emergencies for the Southern California 511 System

The Orange County Transportation Authority works in partnership with the Los Angeles County
Service Authority for Freeway Emergencies and the Ventura County Council of Governments to
provide the Southern California 511 program. This program provides free aid to motorists through a
traveler information system that includes traffic, transit, and commuter service information via a toll-
free phone number, website, and mobile application. The current agreement with the Los Angeles
County Service Authority for Freeway Emergencies expires on February 28, 2019. Staff is seeking
Board of Directors’ approval to extend the agreement for the hosting, operation, and management of
the regional Southern California 511 system.

Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Amendment No. 4 to Cooperative
Agreement No. C-9-0434 between the Orange County Transportation Authority and Los Angeles
County Service Authority for Freeway Emergencies for the use, operation, management, and
enhancement of the regional Southern California 511 system, at no additional cost, and to extend the
term beginning March 1, 2019, until amended or terminated by either party.
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